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Possible funding for the perinatal study.

The GMS Institute has received an extra

$7.5 M for Genetics for this year, which
it may even have trouble allocating in

time.

You should be able to make a case for picking
up the genetics-related aspects from that
pool. Like the chromosome studies. There
may then be some backspill from ¢hose towards
your fundamenta} problem.
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